
PLUMAS PINES MEN’S CLUB BOARD MEETING MINUTES 

Thursday September 19, 2024, ~ Longboards 

Members Present: Jim Kinkade, Jim Greenwald, Rich Barnes, Brad Clark, Paul Jeglum, Dennis Madsen, Steve 
Munsen, Steve Janovick  
 
Meeting called to order by President Dennis Madsen at 1:22 p.m.  
 
PAST MEETING NOTES: Minutes from August Board meeting were approved 
 
MEMBERSHIP REPORT: Jim Kinkade  
                              Currently the CLUB has 69 members and 1 new member, last year at this   
                              time we had 86 signed up members  

                           • This is Jim Kincades last meeting, a BIG Thanks to Jim for a great job 

 
TREASURER REPORT: Jim Greenwald 
                         Current balances are a follows  

• Cash total $12,975.36 

• Unrestricted funds $11,080.00 
     Same time last year we had $12,765.00 

• We owe the Women’s Club $1845.00 

 
HANDICAP REPORT:  Rich Barnes 

      •  Nothing new to report 

 
TOURNAMENT REPORT: Brad Clark   

                        • No news to report  
 
MOUNTAIN CLASSIC:  Paul Jeglum 

                              •  We made $2300 net gain 

                            •   We had 68 players down about 20% from last year                        

 ELECTION OF NEW OFFICERS 
 •   The following positions will now be filled by the following:                            

        •   PRESIDENT: Dennis Madsen 

                                 •   VICE PRESIDENT: Tom Gleason 

                                 •   SECRETARY:  OPEN 

                                  •   TREASURER:  Jim Greenwald  

                                 •    MEMBERSHIP: Steve Jano 

                                  •   TOURNAMENT DIRECTOR: Brad Clark 

                              •   HANDICAP CHAIRMAN: Rich Barnes 

                                   •    MOUNTAIN CLASSIC:  OPEN                           
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 HEAD PRO: Brandon Bowling                      

                                 •     Nothing to report                             
                       
 OLD/NEW BUSINESS 

•   There was some more discussion regarding starting a Mohawk Valley League.                                                      

No decision has been made.  Jim Greenwald and Brad to research the possibilities. 
 
NEXT MEETING AND ADJOURNMENT 
 

Adjourned at 3:01 p.m.  Next meeting will be at Longboards Oct. 17th after golf 
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